From: Gun Koleoglu

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 3:00 PM

To: City Clerks; Robert Shirkey **Subject:** Delegation Request

Hi,

I'm law student at Osgoode Hall that's interning with the Canadian climate change non-profit Our Horizon. We are working with municipalities around Canada to introduce climate change risk disclosures on gas pumps through municipal licencing powers.

Cllr. Ridley suggested I contact your office directly to find out more about how to setup a delegation for our executive director Rob Shirkey to give 10 - 20 minute presentation to your Council or the appropriate Committee of Council.

Thank you very much for your time.

Best Regards,

--

Gun Koleoglu

Intern // Our Horizon Centre for Social Innovation 720 Bathurst St., Toronto, ON M5S-2R4

-

Robert Shirkey

Executive Director

Our Horizon

c/o Centre for Social Innovation